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You wil l be glad to know that you became positive some time between 
February 1983 and October 1983. We have no sample between those 
two dates but I imagine that you became positive some time during the 
summer of 1983. Therefore you have more than passed the two-year 
point. 

I hope this information is of some help to you. 

With kind regards, 

Yours sincerely 
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